
Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon William Spinks 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at 9:15 AM 

Holy Days at 8:00 AM and    

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM or by 

appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available in the gathering 

space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 
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11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
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June 16, 2018 –  June 24, 2018 
  

   Sat.    06/16 4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   06/17 9:15 AM  Sam Gardner 

      (Alene Gardner) 

   Mon.  06/18 8:00 AM  Marian Bronakowski 

      (Mark and Lori Bronakowski) 

   Tues.  06/19 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Wed.  06/20 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Thur.  06/21 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Fri.     06/22 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Sat.    06/23 4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   06/24 9:15 AM  John Colvin 

      (John and Jennifer Davis)   

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

    Sunday, 6/17   Happy Father’s Day! 

    Tues. 6/19—Fri. 6/22 Communion Services 

    Thursday, 6/21  1:00 PM Companions on the Journey      

JUST SAYING  -  

The Sanctuary Candle burns this week  
     in loving memory of Mary McAraw 

(from Ted and Diane Allegretto) 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Regular Collection   
Your continued support of our parish is greatly 
appreciated. Amount collected for last week was 
not available at time of printing. 
 
Parish Picnic 
Sunday, July 15, 2018—the 12th anniversary in 
our church here on Route 97 N. Mass at 9:15 AM 
Picnic is from Noon to 3:00 PM. 
Hot dogs, hamburgers, dessert, drinks and place 
settings provided. Families should bring a dish   
to share (vegetables, fruit, or salad) that would 
feed approx. six people. Rock wall and combo 
bouncer for the kids. The Picnic committee is 
looking for donations for door prizes at the picnic. 
You may leave them in the gathering space. 
Please register your family by emailing the parish 
at allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org or by using the reser-
vation form below. Leave it in the box in the gath-
ering space or put in the collection basket. 

    ALL SAINTS PARISH PICNIC RESERVATION FORM 
 

 FAMILY NAME_____________________   
 NUMBER ATTENDING__________ 
 

Names of those attending: 
 
1.           2.          3. 
 
4.           5.          6. 

Parish Council—July 5 is the next meeting.  
Four new members will be officially installed.  
The new members are: Lisa Dylewski, Marilyn 
Gaber, Rich Galbraith, and Matthew Johnson. 
Thank you for accepting your nominations! 
Also at the next meeting there will be the selection 
of officers—Chair, Vice-chair, and Secretary. 
Council  will request new nominations each year to 
fill 4 new vacancies in this revised form. Each 
member will be asked to serve 3 years. Council is 
a Pastoral Council – a pastoral advisory council to 
the Parish Priest—we are involved in the spiritual 
richness of our parish, serving a worthy purpose 
for the betterment of the parish through action,  
discussion, and prayerful service.  
 
Further discussion about the picnic will take place 
at the next meeting. All parishioners are cordially 
invited to attend parish council meetings. 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Family Perspective 
It is interesting we call the first person of the Trinity, 
Father. Our dads help us understand God as Father 
in the way they love, protect, teach, discipline and 
spend time with us. What an awesome responsibility, 
to be the window through which children view God. 
 
Community Movie Night 
Friday, June 29—on the Lawn of the First  
Presbyterian Church, 112 W. 3rd Street, Waterford. 
The movie starts at dusk. Bring the kids and a    
blanket or lawn chairs. Enjoy a good family movie 
and free popcorn. 

 

"St. Boniface parish is considering installing a 
columbarium at Mount of Olives Cemetery.  
A columbarium is a memorial with niches for the   
repose of cremated remains. Before proceeding with 
this project, St. Boniface is conducting a survey to 
determine if enough interest exists in our area to 
support it. If you would be interested in one or more 
niches in a columbarium at Mount of Olives Ceme-
tery, please contact St. Boniface (814-825-4439) 
with your name, address, phone number, email, and 
the number of niches you would like. This is not a 
commitment or a sale at this point; it is simply an 
effort to measure the level of interest. Thank you, 
and God bless." 
 
Notice!! Scam artists posing as parish priests  
are sending email requests to parishioners and 
parish volunteers to purchase gift cards. Should 
you receive an unsolicited request to purchase gift 
cards or other items, exercise extreme caution.   
Contact the person or entity by using official contact 
information only. Do not use contact information in 
the potential fraudulent request.  In this age when 
personal data can be misused by scam artists, 
please be aware that the Roman Catholic Diocese of 
Erie, clergy, and entities such as parishes and 
schools will never solicit your personal or business 
information by any method unless initiated by you.  

Readings for next Sunday, June 24 
IS 49:1-6; PS 139:1B-3, 13-14AB, 14C-15;  
ACTS 13:22-26; LK 1:57-66, 80 
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    Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
    dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org 
    (814)573-8925 

2018 All Saints Confirmation Class with  
Bishop Emeritus Donald Trautman 

Front row from left—Lukas Seggi, Braden Kress, 
Nicholas McNerney, Nicholas McGraw, Bishop  
Trautman, Kayla Papale, Dakota Bell, Kayla Ciecier-
ski, Jessica MacQuarrie. Back row—Dylan Brown, 
Michael Gilbert, Luke Davis, Fr. Greg, Jenna Bennett, 
Karly Froess, Kathryn Rose. Congratulations! 
 
The Dioceses of Erie and Greensburg are  
teaming up for our First Annual Quo Vadis Days 
(QVD) held at St. Philip Church and Retreat  
Center, Linesville from Sunday, July 8 – Wednes-
day, July 11. This is a four-day retreat/camp for high 
school boys that are considering seminary, the priest-
hood, and striving to follow God’s call in their life. 
Please pray for the fruitfulness of the camp. Second, 
please personally invite at least one young man (or 
more!) from your parish/school/youth group. Many 
young men take their spiritual lives seriously, have a 
desire to serve the Lord, and are indeed thinking 
about their vocation.  
From Fr. Michael Polinek, Diocesan Vocations 
Director (See Fr. Greg, or the bulletin board for more 
information.) 
 
MARRIAGE MOMENTS 

Summer officially begins June 21.  
Traditionally this is a time of rest and  
vacations. Have you planned a get-away 
for just the two of you? Even if you can't 
take a "real" vacation fantasize together 

about a dream vacation either at home or away. 
A staycation counts. 

mailto:dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org?subject=Religious%20Education

